MERSEYLINK

NEW SMARTCARD
REQUIRED

From 11 April 2021, the old Merseylink branded smartcard WILL
NO LONGER BE ACCEPTED

Merseylink has a NEW SMARTACRD for use on its GENERAL
ACCESS bus services.
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TO APPLY for a TransportMe™ smartcard, they have to fill out the
application form on Merseylink’s website
www.merseylink.com.au or contact Merseylink directly.

Any available credit on their old Merseylink smartcard will be
transferred to their new TransportMe™ smartcard when they
apply.

If you have any questions, please ring our friendly staff on 6427
7626 or email Admin@merseylink.com.au
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